You are invited!

PARENT ACADEMY
GRADES K-2

The Bi-Borough Office of Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment
invites parents of
Oradell Public School and River Edge Public Schools
to join us for an early childhood PARENT ACADEMY.

This evening is geared for parents of students in
kindergarten, first, and second grade.

Please join us to learn about skill-based methods and activities
you can use to support your primary learners at home.
When: Monday, March 21, 2016
7:00 pm - 8:30 pm
Where: Roosevelt Elementary School

711 Summit Avenue
River Edge, N] 07661

Please sign in at the table in the main entrance lobby, where
you will receive grade-level session information.

We encourage you to join us for this exciting evening!

Please RSVP with the following link:
http://goo.gl /forms/6P92pWiOKL




